
 
 
Team members: 
Lots of things happening this month starting with the Spirit Spectacular and ending the 
month with Thanksgiving, followed shortly thereafter by our first real competition in 
December.  Please mark your calendars with any due dates/reminders that pertain to 
your team.  This information will also be posted on our website. 
 
Final competition Entry Fee payment:  The final payment for competition entry fees 
will be due no later than Wednesday, November 15th.  If you have already paid your 
entry fees in full, thank you for doing so, nothing will be due on this date. 
 
Coaches and Bus Fees:  Athletes traveling to the following out of town competitions 
will have these coaches fees added to their account this week.  Coaches fees  will be 
due no later than December 15th.  You can log into your portal and pay your account 
balance at any time. 

• Majors & Jamfest Super Nationals (Indianapolis):  $75/athlete 
• ASC Super Nationals (Oklahoma City):  $50/athlete 
• NCA All Star Nationals (Dallas):  $55/athlete 
• Bus fee for NCA All Star Nationals:  $237/athlete - only for Elite members.  Prep 

members will not be taking a bus. (Fiercelings, Feisty and Flash) 
• One Up Championships (Louisville):  $65/athlete 

 
USASF Membership:  Believe it or not, there are still athletes who are not eligible to 
compete based on their unpaid USASF membership.  If this is you, you need to 
complete the registration and pay your membership IMMEDIATELY.  Adult athletes, 
membership, the background check and Abuse prevention video cannot be completed 
overnight.  It takes 7-10 days for approval.  I will be informing coaches this week of all 
unregistered athletes so they have time to find replacements. 
 
Thanksgiving Holiday:  KC Cheer will be closed for all team practices & recreational 
tumbling classes starting Wednesday, November 22nd. (no practices on Wednesday 
afternoon/evening)  We will reopen for team practices on Sunday, November 26th.  All 
practices on Sunday, November 26th are MANDATORY. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about the above information.  Look for a 
separate email coming today with details about the Showcase on Sunday.  Or check out 
the Spirit Spectacular page of our website where all this information  you need is 
posted. 
 
 
 

https://www.kccheer.com/kc-cheer-spirit-spectacular-1

